
-----Original Message----- 
From: Desi   
Sent: March 30, 2014 9:50 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of comment re: enbridge app eb 2014-0039 
 
This email is to disagree with the current decision to increase natural gas rates 40%, big 
mistake, the people will answer with their vote.  
The big corporations with their big salaries are destroying the confidence of the people. 
They do not deserve their salaries and they do not have the right to pass their lifestyle 
onto the consumer. 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


	From: Desi [mailto:desi100@rogers.com]



